
Anti-drug Concert� 3E Vanessa Ho

Dear Mr. Lam,

I am the president of the Student Union of Chan Shu Kui Memorial School. Our 
school is organizing an anti-drug concert and I am writing to invite you to be our guest 
of honor.

The concert will be held on 28th May at 4 p.m. in our School Hall. The purpose of 
our concert is to raise students’ awareness of teenage drug abuse. 

Nowadays, more and more teenagers are abusing drugs, but they do not 
know how serious the problem is. Drug abuse will affect their health and cause fatal 
consequences. There is a true story in Hong Kong: A secondary 3 student started 
taking drugs because all of her friends were drug addicts. Once she tried the first pill, 
she could not stop it. At last, her bladder was so seriously damaged that she became 
very weak. She had to go to toilet every 15 minutes. Hence, we can see that teenage 
drug abuse is a worrying problem in Hong Kong.

To prevent teenagers from taking drugs, we would like to invite you to share with 
us some health messages as you have a very positive image among teenagers. We 
believe that you could encourage our students to say no to drugs and help them to 
develop a healthy and drug-free lifestyle. 

At last, we sincerely hope that you could join us in spreading the message of drug 
abuse prevention and support our concert. We are looking forward to receiving your 
favourable reply.

Yours sincerely,
Jenny Chan

President, Student Union
Chan Shu Kui Memorial School

Teacher’s Feedback :	Your ideas are expressed clearly in an appropriate tone. 
You can master the basic format and features of a letter 
of invitation. (Miss Tsang Wan Mei)
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